03/27/15

[bookmark: _GoBack]This past week, Lauren and I were able to see the BAs’ progress for the team’s prototype. Nick and Dave each started an independent prototype and as a team we will decide what parts from each prototype would work best for the solution to the client’s problem. For our meeting in two weeks, Lauren and I hope to see major progress in the prototyping, so other team members will be able to start additional documentation for the project. Ken is still continuing to work on the scope, but he is slightly falling behind to get it critiqued by Flanagan each week.  
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